
	

	

 
 

3rd July 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Mulberry Schools Trust Football Tournament 04.07.23 
 

 
We are thrilled to inform you that your child has been selected to participate in the Mulberry Schools Trust 
Football Tournament Event on Tuesday 4th July, from 9:00 am to 11:30 am at Mulberry School for Girls. 
 
As part of this event, we will be travelling to Mulberry School for girls by London Transport. Therefore, we ask 
that your child arrives promptly at Mulberry UTC at 8am on the day of the event to ensure that we arrive at 
Mulberry School for Girls on time for the start of the event. 
 
Please ensure that your child is wearing appropriate sportswear and footwear and brings a water bottle with 
them to keep themselves hydrated throughout the event. 
 
We are excited for your child to participate in this event, which will not only be a fun and enjoyable experience 
but also an excellent opportunity for them to develop their teamwork, communication, and leadership skills. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding the event or the transportation arrangements, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. We are looking forward to seeing your child showcase their skills and abilities at the 
Mulberry Schools Trust Football Tournament. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
     

 
 
Julia Kibela-Purnell 
Assistant Principal 
 


